Dear Colleague

Thank you to those who have taken the time to complete the Winter Activity Survey over the festive period and continue to do so.  We really appreciate how very busy and stretched you all are at the moment and that this is another thing to add to your workload, but as we have said before and explain in the attached letter,  it is really important at this time for Scottish Government and others understand what is happening in General Practice.

We are aware that not all of you saw the original letter and guidance before Christmas, so if you haven’t already given us any activity data then you can begin to do that now, either for last week or this week whichever is easiest for you.  

The guidance has also been updated to clarify that we are looking for data for all practice employed clinical staff eg GPs and non GP Clinical Staff such as ANPs, General Practice Nurses, HCSWs etc.  We have also had some queries about Near Me consultations and the difficulty identifying them, so please record them where you feel is easiest for you.

If you have any queries about the survey or guidance please contact phs.generalpractice@phs.scot 

Thank you again for your help. 

Regards

Fiona
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